
DELAWARE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
Photo/Video/Media Release Form 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the school year, our school will hold events that the news media and the district 

may like to feature. A representative may be at school to gather photographs and/or video 

footage highlighting the event and featuring the faces of Delaware Christian School. We 

value your child's participation, and ask for your permission to include him or her. Please 

indicate by checking the box(es) below whether your child has your permission to 

participate. 

 

You may update this form at any time by contacting our main office at 740-363-8425. 

_____________________________________ 

 

Check All That Apply: 

� I give my permission to have my child interviewed and 

photographed/videotaped by the news media. 

� I give my permission to have my child photographed by the school. 

Photos may be used on the school website. 

� I give my permission to have the school feature my child’s school work 

(e.g. art, essays, etc.). 

� You may provide a credit to my child if his/her work is shown. 

� First Name Only 

� First & Last Name 

� I give my permission to have my child videotaped by the school. Videos 

may be viewed by staff or the public. 

� Please do not include my child in these activities. I do not want my child 

photographed or videotaped. 
 

Comments: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Child/Children’s name (please print)  

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s name (please print)  

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s signature/date  


